
Liissa, 

Please forgive the confusion of the Solstice, wherein Rossignol and I believed the 

Herald Ciel was visiting our friends with whom we were not able to keep our 

meetings to explain, but where messages and whispers seem to have twisted 

round and failed to reach each destination. 

Your letter was enjoyed by Rossignol and he invites you to a chamber to discuss 

whether it should be shared with Elsa or not. You see, our first instinct is that 

to do so whilst love is burned out of you would seed discord, not heal - and 

that is not work that is pleasing to the Loquacious One. We must talk and 

understand more. 

Also, we value your counsel in matters of the past too if you can spare the 

time. You are invited to the Chamber, which will be opened from within the 

Hall of Worlds at half past six on the evening of the Solstice, along with 

Kahendrin and Eliza and perhaps Irina, others whose advice we also value. 

Others will visit us earlier, for readings though, not counsel. 

 

I will be in Lumi’s teahouse early on the Friday evening of the Solstice 

Yours 

Percival Weaver, Night Mage,  

and one who sees the virtue in the actions of the Eternal Lashonar 

 


